
 Hi, my name is Kelli Hill.  I was diagnosed with 

Ovarian Cancer when I was 15 and at 17 was told that I 

had received all the treatments and surgeries that I could 

and there was nothing the doctors could do to get rid of the 

cancer.  I had heard about Rogerõs House and what they 

provide for children, but I never considered myself sick 

enough to go there.   

  My first experience at Rogerõs House was for my 

Prom.  They went above and beyond to make it the magical 

day it was for me.  My room was decorated beautifully with 

the colours of my dress, I had my hair and makeup done, 

and they even brought in professional photographers to 

capture the special day.  It was amazing.  I couldnõt have 

asked for a better prom experience.  

  All of my stays at Rogerõs House since then have 

been good experiences.  Although coming to Rogerõs House 

means Pain and Symptom Management, I look forward to 

my stays there.   The nurses and staff are all so great and 

they always make sure Iõm comfortable and taken care of.  

Iõm so thankful for Rogerõs House and everything they do.   

      Kelli Hill 

 Over the past few years as honorary co-chairs of  

Rogerõs House we have been repeatedly amazed by the  

courage and grace demonstrated by the children and families 

who use the house.  We are so thankful that Rogerõs House 

has opened its doors to us and because of that we have had 

our lives blessed by the families and staff.   

Upcoming 

Events: 

 
Rogerõs House Holiday 

Memorial   

Dec 7th  1:30pm-3pm 

 
Family Christmas  

Party  

Dec 14th 2pm-4pm 
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A Message from Chris and Caitlin 

 Rogerõs House is a real home.  You are always welcomed by a wonderful volunteer 

with a smile, and it always smells like something delicious is cooking.  We are always  

impressed by the staff and volunteers who care so well for all the children and families.   

We are so thankful that we can be a part of such a great community that supports an  

incredible place like Rogerõs House. 

                                                                                                                     Chris and Caitlin Neil  


